
I am writing to oppose any bill that proposes cuts to higher education. Ohio State University 
is a pillar of this state and damaging its reputation and ability to conduct research will 
negatively impact our economy. I urge you to support freedom of speech and higher 
education, so that Ohioans will continue to excel.  


